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Delinquent Properties — Ordinances E-2-E and E-3-A state “Payment for
all utility bills is due in full by the end of the month in which the bill is
mailed. You also have a ten (10) day grace period. If the bill is not paid by
that date the water will be turned off. NO MORE EXTENSIONS

Thanksgiving Holiday — In observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday the
Town of Greenwood Town Offices will be closed on Thursday November
28,2013 and Friday November 29, 2013, We wish everyone a safe
Thanksgiving Holiday. Town Hall will reopen on Monday December 2,
2013.at 8:00 a. m.

Drop-off box on side of Town Hall — We still have the drop-off box on the
side of our building. It is no longer a drive-up but it is still available. In
addition please DO NOT put cash in the drop-off box, only checks or money
orders.

Greenwood Town Elections — The Municipal Elections for the Town of
Greenwood will be held on Saturday January 18, 2014. Please see insert in
this mailing for additional details. Also please call Town Hall at 302-349-
4534 if you have any questions about the process.

Water Conservation Tips — In an effort to help the residents of Greenwood
conserve water we will be including a monthly water conservation tip. The
tip for November— “Put food coloring in your toilet tank. If it seeps into the
toilet bowl without flushing, you have a leak. Fixing it can save youupto
1,000 gallons per month.”



